
3 -Day ReservationFee:
$125 

 

This program allows you to rent the best quality 100% human hair

extensions at a fraction of the purchase price.

 

See reverse side for details.
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VEILED Beauty Co.



$125 reservation fee + $200 refundable
security deposit. Reservation includes 3 full
days of extension rental. Photos will be taken
of the extensions, weft and clips to document
the condition of the extensions. 

Client will be provided a postage paid self-
addressed return envelope to mail back the
extensions. Extensions must be postmarked
within 3 days of the wedding date. There is a
$15/day late charge if the extensions are not
mailed back within 3 days. 

All extensions, weft and clips are thoroughly 
disinfected, shampooed and conditioned
between clients.  

Extensions will be prepped and pre-styled for
your wedding day. This will save us lots of
time on your wedding day!

Upon receipt, the extensions will be
inspected to ensure there is no damage,
discoloration, missing wefts, etc.. If
extensions are returned damage free and in
the condition they were received, the $200
deposit will be refunded. 

Details 

VEILED Beauty Co.


